
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We have been advised by the NHS that there are still spaces for year 11 

students to have the opportunity to take a tour of the laboratories at North 

Devon District Hospital on the following days: 

 

 

Microbiology Microbiology 

Thursday 18th January 

17:30 - 18:00 

Thursday 18th January 

18:00 - 18:30 

 

 

Blood Sciences, Biochemistry & Haematology 

Monday 22nd April 09:15 - 10:15 

 

 

Microbiology Microbiology 

Thursday 18th July   17:30 - 18:00 Thursday 18th July 18:00-18:30 

 

 

If they would like to book a place, please email Lucy Warner at 

lucywarner1@nhs.net 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mr A Parsons 

Head of Character & Vocational Education 


